
From: Chambers - Watson VP  

Sent: Wednesday, 5 October 2016 2:57 PM 
To: 'Sophie Ismail' 

Cc: 'Julian Arndt'; 'Ruchi Bhatt'; 'Nigel Ward'; 'brent.ferguson@aigroup.com.au' 
Subject: RE: Request for extension for reply - AM2015/1 - Four yearly review of modern awards - 

Family and domestic violence clause 

 
Dear Ms Ismail 
 
The Vice President has considered the ACTU’s request for an extension in relation to the above 
matter, including the views of the other parties. The request has been granted.  
 
Regards 
 
Ingrid Fraser 
Associate to Vice President Watson 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: +61 3 8656 4521 
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